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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

March 17, 2005

Alan Lloyd

6000  17th Ave. SW  #6

Seattle, WA  98106

Dear Alan,

I’m writing regarding your application for a tuition waiver for Spring 2005.  Unfortunately, we’re not able to offer you any additional aid.  We received nine applications, all from deserving students, but we only had three waivers to give out.  It was a difficult choice, but we wound up giving the available funds to other students who hadn’t received any other financial aid from us this year.

Thanks for your efforts in applying, and best of luck with your studies.

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration Program
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